
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Kington St Michael Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 9 January 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The disabled ramp at the village hall and shop is planned to be completed by 
23rd December, thanks to a grant to the Village Hall Committee from the Area 
Board and the Parish Council which part funds the project. . 

 

 

• A QEII Fields deed of dedication has been executed, meaning that the 
recreation field is now protected for recreational use in perpetuity. 

 

 

•  
 

 
Projects  
 

 

• The Parish Council is disappointed that no further progress has been made on 
the Tor Hill footpath, and is awaiting information from Wiltshire Council on 
ownership issues; this has now been outstanding for more than three months. 
The Parish Council have been awarded a Path Improvement Grant (PIGs) for 
this project by Council, but cannot progress with this Diamond Jubilee project 
until feedback has been revived.  

 

 

• A pergola has been installed at the recreation field to provide much needed 
shading for the playground in the summer months. 

 

 

•  
 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Parish Council Meeting – 12th January 2012, 8pm, Village Hall 
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